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For Immediate Release  June 3, 2021 
 

MCTXSheriff Seeks Public’s Help to Locate Stolen Motorcycle 
 

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to locate a stolen 2020 Honda Grom mini 
motorcycle displaying Texas License Plate 431C4E. The Honda motorcycle is orange in color and 
has a “125” sticker above a scuff mark on the left fairing. The motorcycle is believed to have been 
stolen on or about May 24, 2021 from the Two Lakes Edge Apartment Complex in The 
Woodlands, Texas. 
 
If anyone has information on this motorcycle or its whereabouts, please contact the Montgomery 
County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or call Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-
STOP(7867) and refer to case #21A159724. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thomas Hudson, Specialist 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Administrative Services 
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